

Report on Research Compliance Volume 15, Number 8. August 31, 2018 RRC E-Alerts: August 2018

By Theresa Defino

The following are summaries of news transmitted to RRC subscribers this month in email issues, the date of which is indicated in parentheses following each item. Weekly email and monthly print issues of RRC are archived on your subscriber-only website. Please call 888.580.8373 or email service@hcca-info.org if you require a password to access RRC's subscriber-only website or are not receiving weekly email issues of the newsletter.

♦ Timed to coincide with a public hearing on the issue, 68 organizations, including the American Medical Association, Association of American Medical Colleges and the Association of American Universities, issued a letter on July 17 in opposition to a proposed rule published in April by the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), and urged its withdrawal. EPA had said the proposed rule would end "the era of secret science" by requiring that "when EPA develops regulations...with regard to those scientific studies that are pivotal to the action being taken, EPA should ensure that the data underlying those are publicly available in a manner sufficient for independent validation" (RRC 5/3/18). EPA hosted a public hearing about it on July 17 and extended to August 16 the comment period originally planned to end May 30. (7/19/18)

This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.

<u>Purchase</u> <u>Login</u>